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Waterloo Electric Department Commercial/Industrial Customers are Eligible for 

Cash Incentives for Installing More Efficient Lighting and Equipment 

Electric efficiency projects undertaken by a commercial customer of Waterloo’s 
electric utility may qualify for an incentive reimbursement through the Illinois 
Municipal Electric Agency’s (IMEA) Electric Efficiency Program. Commercial, 
industrial, institutional, local government or non-government (schools, parks, 
museums, etc.) customers are all eligible to apply.  

Eligible Projects 
Examples of projects that might qualify include installing more efficient T8, T5 or 
LED interior or exterior lighting. Additional applications soon will be available for 
such measures as refrigeration; programmable thermostats; air compressors; and 
efficient fans and motors projects. 

To be eligible for an incentive, applicants must submit a pre-application before 
starting their electric efficiency project.  

Check: http://www.imea.org/EEProgram.aspx for details.  

Program Funding 
Funding for this program is provided by the IMEA through their partnership with 
the City of Waterloo.  IMEA provides wholesale electricity to the Waterloo and 
manages this program.    

To apply for the Electric Efficiency Grant Program,  
or for more information, contact: 

 
Rodd Whelpley 

Illinois Municipal Electric Agency 

rwhelpley@imea.org 

(217) 789-4632 

 

Tim Birk 

City of Waterloo 

tbirk@waterloo.il.us 

(618) 939-8600 
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